
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
DATE:    21/07/2023 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  

∗   

Governors Message 
 

As Acting Chair of governors, I am writing at the end of another very successful academic year on behalf of the 
governors, to thank the whole St. Elizabeth's community for your support during a year of huge change and 

progress. None of this could have happened without each one of you playing your part - students, staff, parents 
and family members. Thank you so very much for your support, skills, teamwork and dedication to doing the 
very best at all times.  I never cease to be overwhelmed by the enthusiasm, positivity and happiness of this 

unique and outstanding setting. Each one of you contributes to this in your own special way to ensure the best 
experiences and outcomes for the learners who are at the heart of all we do. You make a huge difference to 

their lives and it is very much appreciated. Thank you so much for ensuring that the strategic vision is lived out 
each day and for playing your part in the implementation of the great changes that have happened this year. It 
has been a busy year and everyone thoroughly deserves the summer break. Please enjoy some respite, rest and 

fun during the holidays. We look forward to working together next year. 
 

Wishing you all the very best and with enormous gratitude for all you do personally, 
Rosemary Sherry 

Acting Chair 

Dates for the Diary 

4th September – School Starts 

5th September – Parents Welcome Evening (Online) 

30th September – Apple Day (Parents welcome) 

 

Friday Prayer 21.07.23 
Dear God, 

Thank you for all the children and adults who have worked hard and helped this year to be a success. 
Please help us to know which way to go in life. 

Please bless us with people to help and give good advice. 
We pray that we can all have a good rest during the summer holidays and start September feeling 

refreshed and ready to begin the next academic year. 
Amen. 

Bible quote - God has a great plan for you. Jeremiah 29:11 
 

This week’s assembly was a celebration of all of the children’s successes over the year. Everyone 
deservedly received certificates for their outstanding achievements and they were all celebrated by 

everybody. Have a great summer and well-earned rest everyone, and we will see you all in September. 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beacon:  

What a fantastic end of the school year! Students were 
fantastic when receiving their awards at the end of the year 
Assembly. On Thursday we have celebrated the incoming 
summer holidays by throwing a party, where Michael was the 
DJ controlling the Jukebox, playing his favourite music from his 
pen drive. All students had great fun taking part at the 
celebration and enjoying the chocolate truffles that they have 
made earlier on our food tech class. 

Beacon Class staff wishes everyone a fantastic summer 
holidays! We are looking forwards to seeing everyone back in 
September full of energy for loads of learning and fun! 

Bramley:  

This week in class we concentrated on getting ready for 
summer. We explored summer vibes through many sensory 
activities and games using our precious outside space in the 
courtyard.  We stayed active being on bicycle and playing in 
the park. In art we made a lovely ‘Thank you’ cards for staff 
involved in our successful year and students helped deliver 
them. Marcus is our Star of the week as he helped distribute 
the cards.   

We focused on sharing the space around us as we enjoyed the 
group music activities and playing together on the floor using 
mats, peanut rolls and soft bags. It was great to see all the 
students enjoying activities during the week and leaving the 
school in a great mood, ready for summer advances.  

Wishing you all great summer break. 

Jubilee:  

How time flies when you are having fun! This year we 
made lots of progress and the learners all had loads of 
fun, making friends and learning new skills. We have to 
say it was a joyous year with lots of challenges. Thank 
you to all the learners that has thought us so much just 
by being themselves. We have been very privileged to 
work with each and every one of them. Thank you for 
your support and for sharing your little ones with us.  

We wish you a lovely summer and we hope you enjoy. 
Mrs C 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pippin:  

This week Freddie had a great time on his trip to Harry 
Potter World. He really liked his burger lunch and looking 
at the train.  

Greta and Gabriel enjoyed time in the classroom with 
stories being read to them. During the final days of term 
Greta enjoyed watching the nutcracker and at times 
jumped up to dance.  

Gabriel continues to enjoy music and dancing. 

Stirling:  

Stirling had a very busy last week. On Monday we did our last 
cooking session, the learners enjoyed making hotdogs to 
celebrate the end of the cycle. On Tuesday we had a 
successful trip over to Woburn Safari Park! The learners 
especially enjoyed the monkeys climbing onto the minibus! On 
Wednesday we finished our last Maths and English work of the 
cycle before then attending the end of year assembly. Lastly, 
on Thursday we had a very emotional last day, with learners 
exchanging gifts and engaging in fun activities.  

The Stirling Team would like to thank our learners for an 
amazing year and we wish you all a wonderful summer! 

 

Winston:                                                                        

We’ve had another fantastic week in Winston. We have 
been creating a time capsule to open up at the end of 
next school year to see how much we’ve changed. We 
also enjoyed a lovely trip to the park and pets corner on 
Monday. We’ve being doing lots of prep for the new year 
as we say goodbye to two students and wish them luck 
in their futures whilst also welcoming our new addition. 
This year has been brilliant with a vast array of progress 
being made and we are very much looking forward to the 
new year. Have an amazing summer holiday! 

 



 

 

 

 

Class Star of the Week 

Beacon Henry 

Bramley Marcus 

Jubilee Harry & Freddie 

Pippin Freddie 

Stirling Kwaku 

Winston Morgan & Hannah 

 


